PLANNING REPORT – 4th January 2023
Planning Applications received 
None
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

22/01474/O
Playters, 8 Common Lane, South Wootton

OUTLINE WITH ALL MATTERS RESERVED: Proposed Residential dwelling following subdivision of site. 

Notification of New Property Address:

The Borough Council has notified us of a new property address for:
1A Rushmead Close, South Wootton.

The Borough Council has advised of Temporary Events Notices for:

The Swan Inn, Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 18th December 2022 12.00pm

To 18th December 2022 12.00am

Marquee – outside

The Swan Inn, Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 24th December 2022 12.00pm

To 25th December 2022 12.00am

Marquee – outside

